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CITY OF 

SANTACRUZ 
~ 

WATER DEPARTMENT 
212 Locust Street, Suite A, Santa Cruz, CA 95060 • Ph: 831-420-5200 

January 15, 2021 

Jamie Goldstein, City Manager 
City of Capitola 
420 Capitola Avenue 
Capitola, CA 95010 . 

SUBJECT: Urba~~-Management Plan Update 

Dear Mr, G~teJP, Z..-, 

The City of Santa Cruz is preparing an update to its Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP), as 
required by state law. This letter is to notify the City of Capitola that the Santa Cruz Water 
Department will be reviewing the plan and considering changes and amendments over the next 
few months and welcomes your input and comments during the process. The updated plan is 
scheduled to be presented to the Santa Cruz City Council at a public hearing in summer 2021 to 
meet the state's submittal deadline of July 1, 2021. We will send you notice of the time and place 
of the public hearing, along with information where the 2020 UWMP can be viewed, in advance 
of the meeting. 

Please contact Sarah Easley Perez, Principal Planner, at 420-5327 or 
seasleyperez@cityofsantacruz.com, if you have any questions or wish to discuss the information 
covered in the plan. 

Sine~~ 

Rosemary Menard 
Water Director 

CC: Katie Herlihy; Community Development Director 



CITY OF 

SANTACRUZ 
~ 

WATER DEPARTMENT 
212 Locust Street, Suite A, Santa Cruz, CA 95060 • Ph: 831-420-5200 

January 15, 2021 

Carlos J. Palacios, County Administrative Officer 
County of Santa Cruz 
701 Ocean Street, Room 520 
Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

SUBJECT: Urban Water Management Plan Update 

Dear Mr. Palacios, 

The City of Santa Cruz is preparing an update to its Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP), as 
required by state law. This letter is to notify the County of Santa Cruz that the Santa Cruz Water 
Department will be reviewing the plan and considering changes and amendments over the next 
few months and welcomes your input and comments during the process. The updated plan is 
scheduled to be presented to the Santa Cruz City Council at a public hearing in summer 2021 to 
meet the state's submittal deadline of July 1, 2021. We will send you notice of the time and place 
of the public hearing, along with information where the 2020 UWMP can be viewed, in advance 
of the meeting. 

Please contact Sarah Easley Perez, Principal Planner, at 420-5327 or 
seasleyperez@cityofsantacruz.com, if you have any questions or wish to discuss the information 
covered in the plan. 

S~, 

Rosemary Mena ·d 

Water Director 

CC: Kathleen Molloy, Planning Director 




